
THE HENRY MAYO NEWHALL FOUNDATION 

November 25, 2013 

Murray Wood 
ChiefDevelopment Officer 
College ofthe Canyons Foundation 
26455 Rockwell Canyon Rd. 
Santa Clarita, CA 91355 

Dear Mr. Wood, 

On behalfofthe Board ofDirectors, I am pleased to tell you we approved a matching grant of 
$50,000 payable over two years to support the renovation ofthe laboratory-classroom for the 
Medical Laboratory Technician program. 

We will pay our share ofthe first-year grant when you have raised $25,000 from other donors 
and provide the Newhall Foundation with a list ofthe donors and their gifts. Cash gifts received 
since November 1, 2013 will qualify toward the match. We ask that you sign and return the copy 
of this letter to acknowledge your acceptance ofthe grant conditions. 

The Directors join me in extending our best wishes for the success ofyour efforts to leverage our 
grant with gifts from other donors. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

David S. Newhall 
President 
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